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Ottuwwa, Oot, 30, 1975.

Dear Dr. Manion:

I hasten to thgnk you for your
kind telegram. fThere haive baen da-
appolintuents in the Qawpalgn and I
very mach regrat that meubers of thae
Government an4 their Candidates z
#uccesded again in diverting the zinde
¢f a2 large portion of SUr country
from the re2al lesuea, It 1a gratilying,
howsver, thit the Gewornnent itsel?
has hean d80isivsly defeated,

Heartiest oongratulatién- on the
result in Fort ¥illiam, Yeu nay well
be proud.

Yours slncerely,

Honourabdble
R.J. Manion
Fort William,
Ont.
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